
 

  

A RESTRICTED FIRE BAN is now in effect for Camrose County, including the 

Village of Bittern Lake 

Effective April 18, 2024 at 12:00 hours 

This Restricted Fire Ban: 

1. Suspends all existing fire permits and prohibits the issuance of any new permits. All 

existing open burns must be extinguished. 

2. Prohibits the discharge of Fireworks. 

 

The following are PERMITTED during this Restricted Fire Ban: 

• Burning barrels equipped with a metal mesh screen 

• Safe wood campfires and fire pits on private lands 

• Portable propane fire pits 

• Gas or propane stoves and barbeques 

• Catalytic or infrared style heaters 

Off-Highway Vehicles can start wildfires – check frequently to ensure hotspots are free of 

debris and make sure mufflers and spark arrestors are working properly. 

This Fire Restriction will remain in effect until further notice. 


